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Date: Friday 19th January 2024


	Spring 1 Newsletter #3
Another busy week and the hard work in Maths is really starting to pay off. We have also started to think about our own wishing story based on the old mill which we hope to complete next week,
What have we been up to this week?
· Investigating ways to build suspense in narrative writing, including the use of personification and our senses
· Adding and subtracting fractions
· Looking at complimentary colours in Art
· Reviewing our knowledge of longitude and latitude in Geography
· Learning about the main types of bridges in DT
· Using a counting tool in spreadsheets
· Learning more clothes in Spanish 

· Performing a soundscape following a graphic score in Music
Reminders

· PE is on Thursday and Friday. On Friday children should come to school in their PE kits but bring their school clothes with them to change into.
· Children should be reading regularly at home and writing this in their diaries (which they should bring to school everyday)
Homework

· Spellings – this week the children will bring home groups spellings which can also be found on the class page of the website
· Maths – Adding and subtracting fractions
· English – Penguins comprehension
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